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=================================================== 

1. Examination procedure for exams belonging to the winter term 20/21. 

=================================================== 

With great efforts on all sides, teachers and students alike have managed to successfully organize 

studies and teaching in the best possible way under the given conditions during this winter term, 

which is ending soon. 

Our goal is now to conduct the upcoming examinations in the best possible way according to the 

criteria of quality, reliability and fairness. As announced in the “Letter to the Students” dated January 

20, and based on the currently valid version of the “Corona Protection Order (CoronaSchVO)” and 

the “General Decree on the Implementation of Teaching and Practical Courses as well as 

Examinations at the Universities”, on January 26 the Rectorate has therefore decided the following: 

1) If the above criteria allow for, examinations should be offered in a distance format instead of in a 

presence format. 

2) If this is not possible in the case of a written examination, such examination may take place in 

presence on the previously scheduled date. The prerequisite is that the examination cannot be 

postponed for legal or factual reasons or that postponing it would be unacceptable for the students. 

It should be noted that a short-term rental of additional halls on new dates cannot be guaranteed 

and that students should not be expected to take examinations belonging to the winter term during 

their studies in the summer term.  

The examination boards are strongly requested to announce dates for examinations at least two 

weeks in advance or to announce that the previously planned and already announced dates will be 

kept.  

Links:  

Corona Protection Order („Coronaschutz-Verordnung NRW“):  

https://www.mags.nrw/sites/default/files/asset/document/2021-01-

21_coronaschvo_ab_25.01.2021_0.pdf  

https://www.mags.nrw/sites/default/files/asset/document/2021-01-21_coronaschvo_ab_25.01.2021_0.pdf
https://www.mags.nrw/sites/default/files/asset/document/2021-01-21_coronaschvo_ab_25.01.2021_0.pdf


General decree on the implementation of teaching and practical courses as well as examinations at 

the universities (“Allgemeinverfügung ...“): 

https://www.mags.nrw/sites/default/files/asset/document/210122_av_hochschulen.pdf  

 

=================================================== 

2. Psychological counselling offered by the Central Students Advisory Service 

=================================================== 

Students: Your psychological stress may be high due to currently few social contacts and the 

additional stress of Uni@Home. If you need help, make use of the psychological counselling services 

of the Central Student Advisory Service (ZSB) during the open telephone consultation hours on 

Wednesdays 10:00 to 11:30 (0202 439-2595) or by e-mail (zsb@uni-wuppertal.de).  

There are also online scripts (in German) on various psychological topics and exciting workshop 

offers: https://www.zsb.uni-wuppertal.de/de/beratung/psychologische-beratung.html 

 

============================================== 

3. Links-/contacts-collection 

============================================== 

Current measures due to Covid-19: https://www.uni-wuppertal.de/de/universitaet/coronavirus/  

General FAQs concerning Uni@Home: www.uni-wuppertal.de/studium  

Information of the Centre for Information and Media Processing („ZIM“): https://zim.uni-

wuppertal.de/  

 

For students: 

Contact form of the quality der Qualitätsbeauftragten: https://uni-w.de/xt50v 

Suggestions and proposals: sose2020-corona@uni-wuppertal.de 

General student advisory service: https://www.zsb.uni-

wuppertal.de/de/beratung/studium2020.html 

 

For teachers: 

Information of the BU:NDLE-network: https://www.bundle.uni-wuppertal.de/  

Questions on distance learning: e-teaching@uni-wuppertal.de   

 

Please be disciplined: Check to see if answers to your concerns have not already been communicated 

on the university website or respective faculty pages before launching inquiries via email.  FAQs and 

other information are continually updated.  
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Also check out our social media channels for further information: 

www.facebook.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.instagram.com/uni.wuppertal 

www.twitter.com/Uni_Wuppertal 

www.linkedin.com/school/buw 
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